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Frequency Sharing between high-speed radio local area networks and Earth Exploration-satellite Service (Active) in the Band 5 250‑5 350 MHz

At the February 2000 meeting at Orlando, ITU-R Working Party 7C produced a preliminary draft new Recommendation (PDNR: Doc. 7C/TEMP/147(Rev.1)) on the frequency sharing between EESS (active) and high-speed radio local area networks (RLANs) in the band 5 250-5 350 MHz. This PDNR has been sent to Joint Rapporteurs Group 8A-9B in a liaison statement (Doc. 8A‑9B/180), and will be considered at its March 2000 meeting. 

The PDNR has presented protection criteria for synthetic aperture radars (SARs) from the RLAN interference, as well as operational restrictions for RLANs in the band 5 250-5 350 MHz.

In case of the band 5 150-5 250 MHz shared by RLANs and NGSO MSS feeder links in the fixed satellite service, the protection criteria and the operational restrictions were specified in separate Recommendations, each developed primarily by the interfered-with side and the interfering side, respectively. Of course the contents of these Recommendations were agreed by both sides through joint work of RLAN and MSS experts.  

Therefore, in line with the above practice, JRG 8A-9B is requested to carefully review the PDNR and to draft another M-series PDNR which directly specifies RLAN operational restrictions in the band 5 250-5 350 MHz. A reply liaison statement may be necessary inviting WP 7C for further work, and if necessary, proposing a joint expert meeting between JRG 8A-9B and WP 7C to finalize this issue. 
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